
In A Nutshell 
 Head Teacher’s Newsletter Summer Term 2020 Week 10 

 

Dear All, 

 

This week seems to have flown by!  We have all adapted back at school and our numbers have crept up 

slowly.  We have achieved a lot this week digitally.  The Acorns Nursery has a new promotion video and 

the applications forms have all been sent out!  Click here to see the link.  As mentioned last week, we 

also have a new virtual tour of the school.  I think it not only shows how lovely our school grounds are 

but how lucky we are too.  Please click here to view it. 

Outdoor learning has been a bit restricted this week due to the weather but I am proud of how all the 

children are calm and working hard.  I enjoy hearing about the lovely work the children are producing 

on Edmodo too!  The teachers often send me screenshots of what they have been up to! I am hoping 

that with the heatwave next week we will be able to return to working on the pond and forest school.  

Please remember to apply the all day sun cream, bring a sun hat and water bottle!  

 

All year I have been mentioning the new play area that we have been fundraising for.  We now have an 

install date of the end of July (slightly delayed due to Covid) but I though you would like to see what we 

will have to look forward when we return in September.  Thank you all so much for helping raise the 

funds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and well!  

Mrs Mace 

https://www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Nursery&pid=257
https://vimeo.com/430076489/0390c230d7

